UNITED STATES SENATE

Committee on Military Affairs

60,

February 1, 1943

Mr. H. A. Doerner
Bureau of Mines
Field Laboratory
Pullman, Washington

Dear Mr. Doerner:

“4]1though the letter which I have received from the
Assistent Secretary of the Department of the Interior states
that you have already been notified of the change in your rating
and that your salary has been advanced, I am enclosing Mr.
Chapman's letter to me for your additional information,

It is my hope that this action is satisfactory to you.
However, if it is not, and if I may be of any possible further
assistance to you, please let me know,

Very truly yours,

(Sgd) Mon C. Wallgren
Mon C. Wallgren, U.S.S.



